I.EE S SUMMIT

MISSOURI
June 18, 2025

Dear Licensed Commercial Solid Waste Hauler,

The City of Lee’'s Summit has sent you a certified letter of notice that it intends to provide city-
wide solid waste collection services within the City Limits of Lee's Summit. As described in the
letter, the notice only applies to residential solid waste collection services. The City expects to
issue a Request for Proposal (RFP) for city-wide curbside residential solid waste services within
the next 12 months. The RFP will only involve residential service to single-family dwellings up
to and including 4-plexes. The City will not include collections for any residential dwellings larger
than 4-plexes and will not involve commercial accounts in the RFP.

The City intent to provide city-wide solid waste collection services only applies to residential
curbside solid waste services. If you are considering entering into the residential curbside
hauling business within the next 2 years, we want you to be aware of this potential proposal and
advise the City of such considerations for further communications and engagement
opportunities. Our contact information is provided below.

Please contact my office at (816) 969-1981 or email me at chris.bussen@cityofls.net if you have
any questions.

Sincerely,

Bregnd—

Chris Bussen
Solid Waste Superintendent
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